Radcliff Middle School

Site based Council Minutes

July 1, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, July 1, 2009 at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Steve McCullough.  Lindsey Garced was absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Abell seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Abell seconded.

New Business:  Ms. McGray welcomed the new members to the council.  Ms. Shepherd is the new parent member and Mr. McCullough is the new staff member.
Ms. McGray proposed to use $400.00 for a stipend for the two teachers who will be entering data is SWIS.  Each teacher will receive $200.00 for entering behavior and attendance information for tracking purposes.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the stipends and Mr. McCullough seconded.  The motion was approved.
Ms. McGray told the council that two teachers had resigned.  She will be interviewing next week and invited the members to sit in on the interviews.

Policies:  Ms. McGray handed out copies of Senate Bill I.  She will form a committee to look at CSIP and a writing policy.

Ms. McGray handed out copies of the proposed Discipline Policy.  The council discussed the changes.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the policy and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was approved.

Budget:  Ms. McGray suggested that the Per Pupil Allocation money be cut back some for the teams and departments this school year.  More money is needed in instructional and contingency this year for things to be purchased for the new school.  
There was also discussion about the clubs and their funding.  If new clubs are added or existing clubs were to disband, the funding could be transferred to the existing clubs.

Upcoming Site Based Council Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, August 12, 2009.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The meeting ended at 4:50.
